
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Reception Classroom News 

 

Friday 25th March 
We have had a very busy week in Reception.  

We have looked in detail at number 10 – counting 
backwards, talking about more and fewer, and exploring 

numbers that add together to make 10. In RE we looked at 
some beautiful and abstract paintings of the Resurrection. 

We discussed how the colour in a picture can convey 
emotion and explored making our own ‘happy colour’ art. 

 
Toy Sale 

Please send in donations of good quality, clean toys and 
books. Children may bring a maximum of £5 to spend on 
the day, although you may choose to send in a little extra 
donation. Children may wear the colours of the Ukrainian 

flag – blue and yellow. 
 

Easter Praise 
You are very welcome to join us for a whole school Easter 

Praise in the hall. Each class will be telling part of the 
Easter story through music, movement, drama and poetry.  

 
Egg Decorating Competition 

On the last day of term, we will be holding a decorated 
egg competition. Please bring your entries that morning 
and collect them at the end of the day (2pm). We would 
love to see your child’s own handiwork as this is most 

likely to impress the judges! 

 
  

 

 

Dates for the diary 
31st March – Toy Sale in aid of 
Ukraine/Blue and yellow non-

uniform day 
4th April – Easter Celebration Day 

in school 
5th April – Easter Praise 10 am. 

6TH April – Egg decorating 
competition. 2pm closure for 

Easter break. 
 
 Courageous Advocate 

Pastor Mick Fleming leads the 
Church on the Streets ministry in 
Burnley. He had a very troubled 

young adulthood but turned his life 
around. He now helps the poor and 
needy in Burnley, providing practical 

and emotional support. 
 

 

 

  

Curriculum Award – Alexander for fantastic mental maths of addition and subtraction 
Christian Value Certificate – Sophie for flourishing in her Maths work 

 

Diamond 9 

Our Diamond 9 word this week 

in class has been ‘Inspirational’. 

 

s been ‘’. 

 

 Now that Spring has sprung and the weather is getting warmer please ensure that your 
child has a water bottle every day. Please send in a named sun hat for your child to wear 
outdoors. Please apply an all-day sun cream on your child before they come to school. 

You can provide sun cream to be kept in class so that your child can top up their 
protection throughout the day. Small travel sized tubes are best. Thank you. 


